Juniper Hill Golf Course

The Wednesday Morning Ladies Golf League met on March 26, 2014, at 9:00. League Administrator Michele Brown called the meeting to order.

Susan Goins read the minutes of the October 2, 2013, meeting.

Connie Page moved to accept the minutes.

Elaine Cloud seconded

Motion passed.

Mary Rhodes presented the Treasurer's Report showing a General Fund balance of \$178.15 and The Juniper account balance of \$484.27.

Barbara Reynolds presented the Remembrance Fund report showing a balance of \$261.87.

Dawn Redmon moved to accept the financial reports.

Pam Rhodes seconded.

Motion passed.

PJ Johnson volunteered to organize Match Play this season.

Elaine Cloud is the Rules Committee Chair

After discussion it was determined that a Hospitality Committee was not needed.

Away Play will be handled by volunteers. Aggie, Connie, Dawn and Susan volunteered for June. Volunteers are needed for May, July and August.

Barbara advised members that Central Kentucky is accepting those with 20 and under handicaps rather than the 18 handicap previously required.

Connie Page reported on the Tournament Committee. All members in both the Wednesday League and Late Swingers will be participants in the Juniper Cup. There is no fee. Winners will have bragging rights only. There are still differences in the limits on winning between the Wednesday League and Late Swingers.

Dawn Redmon moved that the Wednesday League maintain its rule that no one can win three weeks in a row.

Pam Rhodes seconded.

Motion passed.

Open House is April 17th.

Michele announced that \$500 from the JHLGC will be split between the Franklin County and Western Hills Girls Golf teams.

Meeting adjourned.